On April 17, 2007, Sandra Richmond asked the following question regarding Board Item AC5-Memorandum of Understanding between the School District  of Palm Beach County and North East Florida Educational Consortium
 

REQUEST:
 

Who is the vendor they are contracting with?  Why can't we just do the program? 
RESPONSE:
The school district purchases an online high school program from Educational Options, Inc.  The State of Florida has given the North East Florida Educational Consortium (NEFEC) money to assist districts who purchase online programs for credit recovery for high school students.  We are applying to receive some of this money.  
Our district has to purchase the program because we do not have our own online credit recovery courses for students to access. 
Barbara Terembes
Barbara Terembes, Adm Director 
Compliance Department
434-8118 or PX 48118
